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ORSA Projects Limited Registered in England & Wales No. 9272945  

Registered Office: 30 Portland Place, London W1B 1LZ 
  
 

  
Rodolfo Giannini 

WSP, 
WSP House 
70 Chancery Lane 
London WC2A 1AF 

Dear Rodolfo, 
 
Brill Place – single storey basement permanent and temporary works AiP Submission 
 
I write further to our recent communications re the above and as requested I can confirm:- 

§ ORSA Projects Limited is engaged as Principal Designer for the works. 

§ Our Correspondence address is as above [15 Stratton Street]. 

§ With reference to Section 3.11 of the Approval in Principle Document No. 7370-WSP-00-ZZ-
RP-S-200700 for the Brill Place project and specifically the proposed temporary works and 
permanent structure for the future basement under the public highway. 

§ As Principal Designer, ORSA Projects Limited, confirm that the risks and hazards identified 
in the AiP Temporary and Permanent Works Design are appropriate and comply with the 
requirements of CDM Regulations 2015.   

§ The “Significant” Risks have been documented and are being actively reduced as far as 
reasonably practicable through the implementation of the Principles of Prevention. 

Should you require any further information or wish to discuss anything in more detail, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

I hope this covers everything, but if there are any questions please do come back to me. 

Yours sincerely 
ORSA Projects Limited 
 
 

 
 
Dr. Barbara M. Marino 
Director 
 

m +44 7508 417 055 
e bmm@orsa.uk  

 

 

Tuesday, 3 March 2020 
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